To the Members of the International Ergonomics Association

Zurich, July 28, 1964.

Dear Member,

Please find enclosed the Treasurer's report for the period 1961 - 1964, and a draft of new articles of the Association.

This draft was set down according to several proposals brought forth at the First General Assembly in Stockholm, as well as by mail by national ergonomics societies.

If you have suggestions for other modifications, I beg you to write me these before August 31, 1964. Suggestions brought forth at the Second General Assembly at Dortmund will not be taken into consideration.

Thanking you for your collaboration and looking forward to seeing you at Dortmund, I am,

Yours sincerely,

le. Granofian